



	 	 	 	 


Pastors, family, and friends,	            		 	 	 	 	 	 


Happy early Valentines Day!


We had a great month of January in California and Arizona. One of the highlights was 
preaching an outdoor drive-in service at an Indian Reservation in northern Arizona. It was about 
35 degrees outside that night, but as long as you’re preaching with passion, you stay pretty 
warm :)


We have nothing much to report this month other than the fact that God continues to be 
faithful, gracious, and overwhelmingly good to us. 


Praise the Lord that we are at 85% support! This amount is based on what is already coming 
in.


Please be in prayer for 2 things:


That we’ll be able to leave in June without any Covid delays


That Mark Holmes (the missionary we’ll be working under when we arrive) and his family will 
soon be able to get the negative Covid tests required to get back to Nigeria from their 
furlough


Thank you for your involvement in missions on the home-front. Because of you, we will soon 
be able to put our boots on the ground.


Your missionaries to Nigeria,


Garan and Anneliese Patrick


